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Minutes 

 

All the members of Board of Studies were welcomed by Mr Nitin Pagi (BMS Coordinator) 

Existing syllabus at First Year, Second Year and Third Year level was presented Semester 

wise and the proposed changes in the syllabus of First Year was presented to the Members of 

the board. 

The following Suggestions by the members were discussed. 
 

Sr. No. Name of the member Suggestion 

1. Dr. Hemal Vora 
Gurukul College, Ghatkopar 

(V.C Nominee UOM) 

Academic flexibility in autonomous should be in 

tune with UGC norms 
 

Suggested to have one Value added Course per 

Semester ie 6 Value Added Course 

2. Asst Prof Hemlata Kumar 
S. P. N. Doshi Women’s 

College, 

Matunga 

(Subject Experts from 

outside the parent 

University) 

Compulsory Internship to be introduced 

3 Asst Prof Nilesh Mhatre 
S. P. N. Doshi Women’s 

College, Ghatkopar 

(Subject Experts from 

outside the parent 

University) 

Overlapping of the syllabus if any year should be 

removed. 



4 Mr Vinay Kilaje 
Regional Human Resource 

Manager 

K. Raheja Corp 

Committed to help in designing the Value Added 

Course with Internship. 

5. Mr Rohit Sarkar 

(Meritorious Alumini) 

Offered all Possible help from Industry point of 

view 
 

Approval for the changes in syllabus was obtained from the Board of Studies. 

Approval for the Internal (40 Marks) and External (60 Marks) for SY & TY Evaluation 

pattern was accepted. 

Internal evaluation consists of 

Written Test 20 marks, 

Project, assignment etc 15 marks Class participation and 

performance 5 Marks  

External evaluation consists of 60 Marks written exam. 

The Value-Added courses on “Insight of MBA Entrance” & “Tally ERP & Advance 

Excel”. 

The syllabus was approved by all the members of Board of Studies Bachelor of 

Management Studies and forwarded the revision made in each course to 

Academic Council for approval. 

Vote of Thanks was proposed by Mr. Nitin Pagi Co-Ordinator 
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